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22nd April, 1922

Dear Sir Arthur :

You will think me very remiss 
in not answering your enquiry about Jack B. 
',7ood sooner. I have made every endeavour to 
locate him, without avail. .Two men in the 
office have been making enquiries, but he is 
not to be found at the aduress you give.

1 regret my inability to fur­
nish you with any information about this man.

Yours faithfully,

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., X.C.B 
McGill University,

MONTREAL, P.Q.


